July 1, 2013

The Board of Selectmen
and Residents of The Town of Carroll

As of June 27, 2013, the Paws and Claws Pet Shelter closed due to unforeseen
circumstances.

We would like to thank everyone for all of your donations from the time of our opening
in 2010. After all of the bills are paid, any remaining money will be donated to the Upper
Valley Humane Society in Enfield, NH. Though we adopted out close to twenty cats in
the past two months, we still had fourteen in the Shelter and volunteers and staff from
Enfield came last Thursday, at no cost to us, to get them.

Again, we thank the residents of town for all of their hard work on the Supper held on our
behalf, as well as the many donations made to the Shelter.

Sincerely yours,

Scott and Leslie Sonia

Jeser> Loviia



